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Schillig, Mary Jean

From: Lee, Jonathan S.
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 4:59 PM
To: Smith, Jason R.
Cc: Haemmerle, Brian M.
Subject: RE: 2021 pre-buy approval for 600 code

Approved  
 

From: Smith, Jason R.  
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 4:04 PM 
To: Lee, Jonathan S. <JSLee@columbus.gov> 
Cc: Haemmerle, Brian M. <BMHaemmerle@columbus.gov> 
Subject: 2021 pre-buy approval for 600 code 
 
Mr. Lee, 
 
We have several dump trucks on the 600 code budget for 2020 that have not been able to be purchased this year 
because of complications with the dump truck UTC that won’t be established till the end of October 2020.  We are 
looking for your approval to purchase multiple items with leftover 2020 funds that were budgeted for 2021 so that we 
can utilize the money ($420,000) budgeted for each year and just trade years that it is purchased to meet the legislation 
deadlines.   We have roughly $400,000 in light duty purchases slated for 2021 that could be sent for legislation this 
month with your approval.     
 
 
 
Jason R. Smith 
DPU FLEET COORDINATOR 
_____________________________________________________ 
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